     The Black Knights Car Club of Estherville, Iowa September meeting was held Tues. Sept. 1 2020. Called to order by Dennis Houseman at 7:00 pm with 18 present.

Secretaries Report:     August minutes read by secretary Gary Crandall. Approved as read.

Treasurers Report:    Balance of $9459.51. 2020 dues can be sent to the treasurer Bob L’Heureux at 1617 255th Ave. Spirit Lake, IA. 51360.

Communications:     Shala Bee had their cruise around the Lakes.
                                     Toby will advertise the September Drags on his message boards.

New Business:      A motion was made and approved to donate $200.00 to Shala Bee.
                                Greg has volunteered to do some announcing at the Drags.
                                We will need to present all info. and receipts to treasurer with in 30 days for payment.
                                Fire and Ambulance crews have been notified.
                                Insurance cost is $2500.00.
                                Signs will be made up.
                                The club received a grant of $2000.00 to be used for advertising. There are some stipulations on how this is to be used.
                                Radio adds will be on Fairmont, Estherville, KAOO, KICD, KISD, Sheldon stations. Also free community adds will be used.
                                Toby will have info. On his message boards.
                                Posters are available to be placed in businesses. See Dennis Houseman if you need more.
                                We will be recording names, vehicles, county, state of the competitors. This will provide feed back on area reached out to and effectiveness of advertising.

                                Remember help can always be used! Come on out and have a good time.


Adjourned:    7:25 pm.

Submitted by:    Secretary Gary Crandall.

